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Registration for Rescheduled Plug & 
Cutting Conference Now Open
Jennifer Zurko

Registration for the 2019 Plug & Cutting Conference is now open. The Plug & Cutting 

Conference was originally scheduled for September of last year, but had to be 

cancelled because of Hurricane Florence. It’s now being held THIS September 4-6, 

still in Charlotte, North Carolina.  

Prior to the conference on September 4, participants can attend the “Biocontrols for Propagators” workshop or the 

Production Tour to Metrolina Greenhouses and Rockwell Farms. Educational sessions and the trade show will be 

held September 5-6.

Register for the event by visiting AmericanHort.org. GT

 


